- To whom it may concern:
Re: extension of garage at 6810 Dagg Road

As owner of 6832 Dagg Road, I have no objection to an extension of the
garage on 6810 Dagg Road.
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To whom it mat concern:

Re: extension of garage at 6810 Dagg Road

As the owner of 6788 Dagg Road, I have no objection to a extension of
the garage on 6810 Dagg Road.
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Date: 14 October 2019
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